
 
 

 

 
 
           

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Lynn Tatnell 
Sent: 25 November 2017 20:18 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Clennon Valley 

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Clennon Valley as a local Greenspace as proposed by the 
Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the council and Torbay 
Development Agency. Also email local ward councillors stressing that the Paignton Neighbourhhood Forum 
does represent the views of the local residents.. Some are going to vote against the renewal of the PNP forum – 
we have lost the lower part of the Valley to the Velo park fiasco we could lose more if our ward councillors have 
anything to do with it. Council Meeting Eric Centre 7th December 5.30pm but email the ward councillors first 

Lynn Tatnell 
Local resident 
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